
We were asked:  

Q1.     A list of all the Apple products (e.g. iPad, iPhone, MacBook etc.) purchased by the 

department since May 2010. 

Q2.     In addition to that, the cost of the item and the date that each one was purchased. 

 
  
 
We replied: 

A. The Wales Office purchased an Apple iPad on 10 May 2012 at a cost of £434. The Wales 
Office has not procured any other products from Apple. 
 

 

 

 

 


